
 

 

 

 

Cancellation B1 surcharge  as per 1st June 2021 
  
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
On 05.08.2020 we informed you about the driving ban on the highway B1 for 
trucks > 7.5 tonnes. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we will no longer charge this surcharge as per 
1st June 2021. Even if the highway B1 is further closed for trucks, we have found 
a way to compensate the costs. 
 
Therefore we ask you to remove this surcharge from your systems. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our sales and 
customer service team. 

Your HGK LOGISTICS AND INTERMODAL Team 
www.neska-intermodal.eu 
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